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Comments: E-bikes should stay classified as motorized, and prohibited from our mountain bike/hike/horse trails.
There are plenty of motorized trails for e-bike users to access and enjoy the outdoors.

There is already much more impact this year on trails close to my home, Ketchum, ldaho, with the increase in

tourism and people moving to this area. All the new traffic is degrading trails, impacting user's experience and
stressing wildlife. Allowing e-bikes will make matters worse. Also, we don't know how technology will affect e-
bikes in the future, and they may become more impactful as they evolve.



